
 

Notice 

The Certificate Course in English Language (Batch No. 45) will commence on 22nd  

and 23rd  March, 2025. 

All class commencement letters have been emailed. If you have not received your 

letter, please send an email to ihraenglish@ihra.cmb.ac.lk stating that you have 

not received it. 

 


